Notice of Public Hearing Consideration of the Marion
Comprehensive Plan by the Town of Marion, Virginia

The Council of the Town of Marion, Virginia and the Marion Planning Commission will hold a
joint public hearing to consider the adoption of the revised Town of Marion Comprehensive Plan.
The public hearing, which may be continued or adjourned, and at which time persons may
appear and present their views on the proposed ordinance, will be held at 5:30 p.m. on
December 19, 2022, or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, before the Council and
the Planning Commission in the Council Chambers at the Municipal Building, located at 138 W
Main St, Marion, Virginia. A draft copy of the plan can be found on the Town of Marion website
www.marionva.org
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